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State of California Energy Resources Conservation and Development Commission
Council Chamber

777 B Street

Hayward, California 94541

To whom it may concer,

My name is Alan Franke, residing st 1 7992 Sunol Road, Hayward , California 94541,
I have been a resident of Hayward since 1984. [ presently am ons the board of directors for the
Skywest Homeowners Association in Hayward, California representing 140 households in our
Commurity.

[ object to the planned Easishore Energy Cenier in Hayward due 1o the environmental
hazards it proposes to the residents whao live near this planned facility. The air quality in the area
will be adversely affected by this proposed power plant.

[ have been employed in the commercial aviation transportation industry for over 30
years. Safety has always been the number one priority in our industry. I can see a polential safety
hazard to the proposed smoke stack being located too close to the Hayward Executive Airport.
This is a disaster waiting to happen in inclement weather.

I ask that you reevaluate the impact this proposed facility will have on the environment
and the citizens surrounding this site. Another location farther away from the Hayward Executive
Airport would be better suited to facilitate this proposed energy plant.

Thank you for your attention in this matter.

Sincerely,

Y. T2~ P

Alan R. Franke
17992 Sunol Road
Hayward, CA 94541
(510)7B3-6522
franald@acl.com



